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What a fabulous sight this morning - seeing all those wonderful costumes, it truly was delightful. 
Thank you for helping your children take part in this great event. We have taken lots of photographs 
and they will form the cover of our next edition of ‘Way with Words’, which will hopefully be out by 
the end of next week. 
 
Please take the time to read through this newsletter - there are lots of helpful items. 
 

 

Oral Hygiene Workshop  on Thursday 26th March    

Unfortunately this workshop for Year 3 and 4 children has had to be cancelled.  

 

Beech and Willow Trip to Otterton 

Don’t forget to log onto SIMs parent to give consent and pay for this trip by Monday and return the 
SOE3 form. This trip will not be able to take place if we do not receive enough financial contribution 
and we are unable to take any child where consent has not been given and forms not received. 

 
Hungry Little Minds 
Simple, fun activities for kids, from newborn to five. Many little things light up hungry little minds. 
Kids take everything in, and even the smallest things you do with them can make a big difference. 
 
They love it when you chat, play and read with them, even when they’re too young to understand 
everything. Whatever the time and wherever you are, you can turn almost anything into a game. 
 

Lots of useful ideas and activities available. The site also includes information from a panel of 
experts whom recommended that the apps should be accredited to help parents make informed 
decisions about the use of technology in creating a positive learning environment at home. 
 

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/


Coronavirus 

There is a lot of press coverage on the current worldwide outbreak of coronavirus. It is important 
to remember that at the moment we are all at a low risk and whilst we must educate our young 
people, we do not want to scare them. Some children have less capacity to cope with some of the 
information being shared amongst our pupils. 

Being asked by a seven year old, when am I going to shut the school because they may get 
coronavirus and die, highlighted that whilst children are aware of the news headlines, they can easily 
be misinterpreted.  

Please help us to support your children by discussing with them the importance of personal hygiene - 
particularly washing hands more (and thoroughly) along with the catch it, bin it, kill it strategy for 
those with coughs and sneezes.  

                        https://twitter.com/NHSuk/status/1235112744917049346 

 

On Monday the Department of Education launched a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-
19 related to education. Parents and young people can contact the helpline as follows: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687    Emails: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk  

Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 

For useful information regarding signs, symptoms and travel advice: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  

The latest information on COVID-19:   https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

 

There is a great video that explains 
the virus appropriately to share with 
children on:  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/
newsround/51342366  

 

 

 

 

 

Current advice remains in place:  

No school should close in response to a 

suspected (or confirmed) COVID-19 

case unless advised to do so by Public 

Health England. 
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Extra-Curricular Clubs in the Summer Term 

We have been working hard to update our extra-curricular provision and are looking forward to 
offering the following programme of activities in the summer term.  



Extra-Curricular Clubs in the Summer Term 

We have been working hard to update our extra-curricular provision and are looking forward to 
offering the following programme of activities in the summer term.  

Click here for dates and to sign up! 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.sportystarseducation.co.uk/


 

 

 

February 

 

March 

Wednesday 4th March  Recycling workshops Elm, Ash and Oak Class 

Week commencing 9th March Annual reports Year 1 to Year 6 

Thursday 12th March   Willow/Beech Class Trip to Otterton 

Week commencing 16th March Parent consultations 

Thursday 19th March   Year 5 and 6 trip to Exeter Synagogue  

Tuesday 24th March    Drama production - Year 6 (time tbc) 

Wednesday 25th March  Drama production - Year 6 (time tbc) 

Friday 27th March   End of term - 1.30pm finish 

 

April 

Wednesday 15th April  FOWS Meeting Thirsty Farmer at 7pm 

Thursday 23rd April   CAP UK Parent Workshop 6-7pm 

 

Week commencing 11th May  Key Stage 2 SATs 

Week commencing 8th June Phonics screening/times tables testing 

Thursday 2nd July   Civic Award Presentation Evening 

Monday 6th July - Friday 10th July  Year 6 Residential to Pixie’s Holt 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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